
Grove Orchestra Meeting Minutes 
May 11th, 2020 

 
 

 
Attendees: Mrs. Berger, Mr. Harrington, Agnes El Yakine, Suzi Hicks, Chris Kolcz, Ray Szull 
 
Updates: 
 
8th grade awards- plan is for 8th grade awards to be picked up with the rest of the 8th grade 
items on the scheduled item pick up/drop off days. Mr. Harrington agreed to this plan. Suzi will 
drop off the awards to the school. Mrs. Berger is also planning on adding a letter to be given 
along with the award to the 8th grade students.  
 
There are also 5th grade pins that need to be handed out to the students. It was discussed that 
these pins can either be given out next year, given to the elementary schools to be handed out 
or mailed to the students. Mrs. Berger will look into possibly mailing these pins to the students.  
 
Since there will be no 8th grade party, it was agreed that each 8th grader will be given a $10 
Dairy Queen gift certificate. Suzi Hicks will buy these gift certificates. It was also discussed that 
a good idea would be to give a group Orchestra photo to each student. Agnes will send Mrs. 
Berger some group photos that she has taken and Mrs. Berger will check to see if she has any 
group photos. This photo will need to contain every 8th grade orchestra student.  Mrs. Berger 
will send the photos to be printed at the Walgreens in Elk Grove. Suzi will pick up the photos 
and drop them off at school. Mrs. Berger offered to compile the items in time for pick up day.  
 
Orchestra funds; Balance: $3317.56  
 
Mrs. Berger thanked everyone for their participation in this orchestra parent group. This is the 
last meeting of the 2019-2020 school year.  
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